
Lester Secatero is currently the Chairman of the National Indian Health Board and the Albuquerque Area 
Indian Health Board, Inc. He has been the pastor of The Jesus Church at To’Hajiilee for the past thirty-
four years. Mr. Secatero has served the To’Hajiilee Chapter and the Albuquerque area in a number of 
different capacities. Mr. Secatero has served on the Albuquerque Area Indian Health Board for the past 
fourteen years and was elected Chairman in 2004. He has been married to his wife for over forty-four 
years and is a father and grandfather.  
 


